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November/December 2021 
Membership Update 

Although the end of calendar year 2021 is approaching, we’ve 
already held 15 chapter events to date! In addition, there are still 
15+ chapter events planned in 2022 before the fiscal year end on 
June 30th. As previously communicated, the board of directors is 
committed to offering members more opportunities to connect, both 
virtual and in person, during fiscal year 2021-2022. Thus far, we’ve 
added two new members to the chapter: Bill Kocha and Liz Kallies. 
We’d like to extend a special note of thanks to members Nancy 
Schmidt and Ken Larsen respectively for their recruiting efforts.  

Membership retention & recruitment have been challenging over 
the past 18+ months as we lost 20% of our total members amidst 
the pandemic. If you’re aware of a colleague that would benefit from 
FEI, like you have, please invite him/her/them to a future virtual or 
in-person event and contact me with any membership related 
questions. Your referrals and recommendations are valued beyond 
measure. 

As we look forward to 2022, we’re excited to host a member 
appreciation event in January in lieu of a formal chapter meeting. 
This networking and social event will be open to all members, their 
guests, prospective members, and sponsors. It’s our way of 
showing gratitude to our existing members and will provide an 
opportunity after the holidays to gather over food and libations as a 
chapter. For those concerned about missing another great keynote 
speaker or CPE credits, we’ve added another chapter meeting in 
May 2022 (5/12/22). As a result, there will still be seven 
opportunities to gather, hear an inspirational speaker and earn CPE 
credit. Stay tuned for the formal announcement and more details in 
December. 

I’d like to personally thank all our dedicated members and sponsors 
for their commitment to this amazing organization. My holiday 
wishes for you and your family are, as always, continued health, 
happiness, and prosperity. Cheers to a fantastic new year in 2022! 

Michelle Weiss 

Membership Chair 

michelle@mwcommunications.org 

920.750.9110 

MEMBERSHIP RECRUITERS 
FOR THE 2021-2022 FISCAL YEAR 

      

        

 

 

 CRI 

Ken Larsen Nancy Schmidt 

 MEMBERS AS OF THE END OF 

 COMPETITION OR FISCAL YEAR: 

2008 107 2009 119 
2010 139 2011 170 
2012 199 2013 210 
2014 226 2015 219 
2016 216 2017 220 
2018 239 2019 256 
2020 253 2021 208 

Members as of November 18, 2021: 195 

GOLD RECRUITERS 
3+ Members

Mike McNamara 
 

BRONZE RECRUITERS 
1 Member 

SILVER RECRUITERS 
2 Members 
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Please join us in welcoming our newest member to FEI! 
 
 

  

LIZ KALLIES 
Accounting Specialist 
Precision Paper Converters 
Kaukauna 
Recruiter: Ken Larsen 
 
 
 

  

  

  

  
 


